






	 Could you find it in your heart to help us again as we pray for Our Most Blessed 
Mother the enclosed Memorare Prayer that she join us in prayer to her Son, Jesus the 
Christ so that we can immediately RE-OPEN our Mendham shelter? 

	 Our baby saving work can only continue with your support. Help us to bring 
our message of hope, love and life to more young pregnant women as we teach 
Holy Chastity and provide the support they need to choose life for their innocent 
preborn children. 

	 Please this Mother’s Day, be as generous as you can be. My promise to you is 
that we will work even harder to save more and more of God’s innocent preborn 
children in His Holy Name. 

Your Sister in Christ Jesus, 

Kathy DiFiore
Founder

P. S.  Again, l pray that you will  
generously help to keep our shelter  
doors open by participating in our   
$25,000 EMERGENCY DOLLAR  
FOR DOLLAR MATCH.

“Dear Lord, please hear my urgent  
prayer and plea for help. AMEN.”  

                                Kathy
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Kathy holds “saved” baby Faith 
born on 1-19-14.

Our three new SSS mothers, left to right: 
Katherine due date  6-23, Danielle due 

on 9-20 , and Zakiya is due 9-19.

Mothers are given two bibles.  
One for them and one to keep for 
them to give their child when they 
teach their child about God and  

his Holy Word. 

This week the mothers were given 
small “Prayer Plants” to put their 
names on to remind them to pray 

every day.

Bible studies are critical to each of the mothers so that they 
can build their lives around the Holy Word of God.


